Celina Athletic Department,

5-11-21

First and foremost, I would like to thank you from the bottom of my heart for trusting in me to lead the Celina Swim and Dive program for the last 3 years as head coach. I have truly enjoyed working with the kids and being a part of this successful program. I hope and pray that the student athletes I have worked with have learned as many, if not more, life lessons from me, as I have them. However, at this current stage of life, I find it most important to put my growing family at the top of my priority list. Because of this, I am stepping away from the head coaching position of the Celina swim and dive team. This decision has not been an easy one to make, as I am beyond passionate about this program and the athletes that put their time and effort into it. I will forever be a fan of our Celina Bulldogs, but need to take this time I have to spend with my family, as I know that time is limited. Thank you again, for your trust and support over the years and understanding in my decision.

Go Dogs!

Paige Bader

Fai Bo